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I think that Back end home detention should be allowed for all
inmates in there final 12months of sentence. This would aid in
there rehabiltiation and enable them to commence employment
and re enter and re estabish family relationships. It would free up
the corrective services jails as the C3 inmates would be at home at
not just at the jail of a night and weekend .

The inmates eliglbe should still have to wear the ankle braclet and
be tracked through probahtion and parole and should have to
teport to probahation and parole once a week .If they mis use the
privelage of bank end detention then propbahation and parole
would be aware of it through tracking there movements.

All inmates should still be drug and alchol free whilst on the
program.It should be the Governors recomendation that entiltes
inmates to back end leave based soley on the record in jail .



